



| Colegio Eduardo de Geyter
Asignatura: Inglés
Curso: 5to básico
Profesor: Giovanni Acosta

5TO BÁSICO Inglés

Puntaje	Nota

Nombre:	Fecha:	Curso: 5to _____
Objetivos de aprendizaje COMPRENSIÓN LECTORA OA 13: Demostrar conocimiento y uso del vocabulario aprendido: > vocabulario temático de uso cotidiano > palabras de uso frecuente > expresiones de uso común asociadas a las funciones del nivel (what is she doing?) EXPRESIÓN ESCRITA OA 15: Escribir para realizar las siguientes funciones: > describir acciones cotidianas		Indicadores de Evaluación - Reconoce de manera visual vocabulario relacionado a profesiones en inglés y las nombra. - Identifica información explícita en textos cortos relacionados a lugares de trabajo y profesiones para describir. - Responde preguntas de manera correcta sobre profesiones y personajes con apoyo visual de manera escrita.

60% exigencia	Puntaje Máximo: 28 pts.	Puntaje Aprobación: 17 pts.
---------------	-------------------------	-----------------------------

INSTRUCTIONS 1. Read carefully each question 2. Be aware of your spelling 3. If you have questions raise your hand	ISTRUCCIONES 1. Lee cada pregunta cuidadosamente 2. Cuida tu ortografía 3. Si tienes preguntas o dudas levanta tu mano
--	--

- I. Identify the professions of each person / Identifica las profesiones de cada persona.
(5pts)

Taxi driver - Postman - Nurse - Actor - Singer - Teacher - Doctor



He is a _____



She is a _____



She is a _____



She is a _____



He is a _____

II. Match the following professions with their respective workplace / Empareje las siguientes profesiones con sus respectivos lugares de trabajo. (5pts)

Professions

Workplaces



1- Taxi driver



Film studio ____



2- Actor



Animal hospital



3- Waitress



Streets ____



4- Vet



School ____



5- Teacher



Restaurant _____

III. Circle the verb in the **present continuous** and reorganize the words by writing the sentence correctly and using it. / Encierra en un círculo el verbo en **presente continuo** y reorganiza las palabras escribiendo la frase correctamente y utilizándolo. (12pts)

1. is - **eating** / **eat** - He - ice cream.

2. homework. - is - **doing** / **do** - her - She.

3. **playing** / **play** - are - football. - They

4. a - Sara - **watching** / **watch** - is - movie.

5. I - **buy** / **buying** - am - a - guitar.

6. book. - is - **read / reading** - a - Maria.

IV. Read the text below carefully and then answer the questions / Lee atentamente el siguiente texto y responde a las preguntas. 6pts

Every day, **Maria** works at the city hospital. Right now, she is checking a patient. Meanwhile, **Carlos** is getting ready for his shift at the hospital. He makes sure everything is to help doctors. Both hospitals are busy, but everyone is helping those in need.

At the Animal Hospital, **Lucia** takes care of many animals everyday like cats, dogs and bunnies. Today, she is treating a dog named Manchas. **Lucia** gives Manchas medicine while his owner, Sarah, waits outside.

1. What is **Maria's** profession?
a) Teacher b) Doctor c) Nurse
2. What is **Carlos'** profession?
a) Nurse b) Singer c) Veterinarian
3. What is **Lucia's** profession?
a) Vet b) Actor c) Taxi driver
4. What is **Lucia** doing today?
a) She is treating a dog b) She is treating a cat c) She is watching a movie
5. What is **Maria** doing right now?
a) She is singing b) She is checking a patient c) She is giving medicine to Manchas.

6. What **Carlos** makes sure of?

- a) He makes sure that everything is ready for doctors
- b) He treats patients
- c) He checks animals.

